				

GRADUATION

Dear Grade 12 parents,

We wish to invite you to the Graduation of the class of 2022 to be held in the Multipurpose Hall of Fujairah Private Academy in the presence of the Crown Prince HH Shaikh Mohamed Bin Hamad Al Sharqi on Friday 24th June at 17.00.

Guests should be seated by16.40 and the event will start promptly at 17.00. We have to follow the covid protocol, which mean the audience will be distanced and in family groups with a maximum of six guests for each student.
Temperatures will be taken on entry and anyone entering the hall will be required to show a PCR no older than 72 hours on their Al Hosn App to the nursing staff. Please ensure your group are compliant. The programme will be sent to your mobile phone when finalised.

Entry to school is through the middle school gate at the rear of school and into the hall through the main entrance. We are so please to be able to offer the students a ‘live’ graduation this year to mark this important passage in their lives.

Best wishes,

Jan Brettingham Ms
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